
From: John Orzel 

Sent: November 26, 2020 10:07 AM 

To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 

Cc: Mary Ann Orzel   

Subject: 19 Dawson Avenue 

 Chad, 

 We are responding to your mailing of November 14, 2020 regarding re-zoning of the property at 19 

Dawson Avenue to allow for the conversion of the existing Masonic Hall to 5 townhomes with a height 

of 2.5 storeys. 

 Both my wife Mary Ann and I do not support the application.  

 Regards, 

 John and Mary Ann Orzel 

Stoney Creek 
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